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Highlights from this week 

We have been busy baking lots and lots of 

gingerbread biscuits! It’s such a great activity to 

support early science, maths and language skills!  

 

We have been busy practising our songs ready 

for the Christmas concert next week! I just 

hope the rain stops!   

We certainly enjoyed wearing our Christmas 

jumpers to school. I took this opportunity to 

support language and maths understanding so we 

sorted ourselves in different ways depending on 

the designs we were wearing! 

 

Next week in Cherry Class  

As you know we have been busy creating 

your child’s own individual learning 

journey.  Next week your child’s key 

worker will spend time going through 

your child’s journal with them. We will 

talk about all the super things your child 

has achieved with us this term. We will 

support their communication, listening 

and language skills as we do this.  

We will also enjoy lots of super Christmas 

craft and fun games every session! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to know 

Last day of term Tuesday 19th December 

2023 

Inset day (school closed) – 3rd January 

2024 

Spring term starts on 4th January 2024  

 

Christmas songs! 

For children that are returning for the 

Christmas concert can you and grown-

up arrive at the preschool gate no 

later than 2.50pm so we can get the 

children settled and ready. 

We will aim to open the preschool gate 

by 3pm to all preschool parents 

wishing to come and watch our songs. 

We will be able to release children to 

their grown-ups after our mini 

concert. To help ease the congestion 

can I politely request that all bags 

and extra items be left at school 

over-night. The lunchbox trolley will 

be left out for you as normal. As you 

can imagine it’s going to be busy and 

keeping your child safe is our upmost 

priority. 

 
Christmas Songs! 

Pre-school Christmas song concert –  

Wednesday 13 December at 3pm to be 
held in the preschool outdoor classroom. 

We request a maximum of two grown-
ups per child to attend the concert – 
as all adults will need to stand inside 
the preschool garden. The children 
will sit in our outdoor classroom.  

  If your child does not attend pre-school 
on this day please contact Mrs Chan or 
the preschool team to let us know if you 

and your child would like to 
attend/partake in our festive songs.  

 

 

 

 


